
As of Monday 6/29/2020:

Bolivar Technical College is continually making changes as a precaution concerning COVID-19. 
BTC is committed to keeping students, faculty, staff, and applicants safe. BTC is making up-
dates on an ongoing basis, so for the most up-to-date information, please visit www.bolivarcol-
lege.edu  

• Our campus has re-opened! 

• In order to enter the building, everyone will be asked a series of screening questions and tem-
peratures will be taken with a non-touch forehead scanner.  

• Wonderlic and TEAS testing has resumed. Call 417-777-5062 for an appointment. BTC is lim-
iting testing to one applicant per room and sanitizing equipment between each use. 

• The summer semester is in session and is now taking place on-campus, but with screening, 
sanitizing, social distancing and additional precautions.  

BTC can answer questions via telephone (417-777-5062), chat (www.bolivarcollege.edu), text 
(417-771-3543), and/or email (info@bolivarcollege.edu). 


